

October 27,2022
The regular meeting of the Board of Supervisors of the Township of Cranberry for October 27,2022 was called to order by Matt McSparren Chairman. Those in attendance were Matt McSparren, Bob Betzold, Fred Buckholtz, and Eric Heil (Township Manager). Guests were recorded in the attendance book. This meeting was recorded.
PUBLIC COMMENTS - None.
ADOPTION OF AGENDA

Fred Buckholtz made a motion to adopt the agenda, seconded by Bob Betzold, motion carried (Matt McSparren - yes, Bob Betzold - yes, Fred Buckholtz - yes).
1.  MINUTES
Matt McSparren then asked for any additions or corrections to the minutes of the October 13,2022 meeting. Bob Betzold made a motion to approve the minutes as presented. Matt McSparren seconded, motion carried (Matt McSparren - yes, Bob Betzold -yes, Fred Buckholtz - yes).

2.  EXPENDITURES
Bob Betzold made a motion to approve the expenditures, seconded by Fred Buckholtz motion carried (Matt McSparren - yes, Bob Betzold -yes, Fred Buckholtz - yes).

3.  PERSONS/ITEMS ON THE AGENDA –NONE
4.  STAFF REPORTS – NONE
5.  PUBLIC COMMENTS – 
      Randy Bartley of the Derrick newspaper inquired about an article that appeared in the Derrick concerning the                Cranberry-Venango General Authority receiving funding through Pennvest for a new water treatment facility. Eric       Heil and the Board explained the process that has been undertaken upgrade the Mall water treatment plant, and             why it is being done. 

6.  COMMENTS OF MEMBERS – NONE
The next regular meeting of the Board of Supervisors of the Township of Cranberry will be November 10, 2022, at 10:30AM. There being no further business, Bob Betzold made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:05PM. Seconded by Fred Buckholtz. (Matt McSparren - yes, Bob Betzold - yes, Fred Buckholtz - yes).

ATTEST:
Eric Heil
Township Manager

